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Dear Teaching and Learning Center,

Our first TLC Mellon Workshop in 2020, Liberal Education and Reflective

Practices, will take place tomorrow (Wednesday), January 29th, 4-
6:30pm in Q-704.

Workshop facilitator, Michael Bamberg, will redress the role of ‘reflection’ for
teaching and learning in Higher Education. More specifically, he will guide
workshop participants through a number of reflective practices that are said to
serve deep and life-long learning, drawing on a number of pedagogic
experiments - such as working with portfolios, peer-learning assistants, and
attempts to empower student learning through self-grading.
 
Michael is currently at the 






